
 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After May half term as part of PSHCE lessons, pupils will be receiving their 

Relationships and Sex education lessons.  

 

They will cover information on:  

 

 Understanding what makes a healthy relationship.  

 Acknowledging and respecting the right not to have intimate relationships until 

ready. 

 About the law in relation to consent; including the legal age of consent for sexual 

activity, the legal definition of consent and the responsibility in law for the seeker 

of consent to ensure that consent has been given. 

 To recognise the portrayal and impact of sex in the media and social media. 

 To understand the difference between assigned/biological sex, gender identity 

and sexual orientation. 

 To recap understanding of contraception, including the condom and pill and to 

develop communication and negotiation skills necessary for contraceptive use in 

healthy relationships. 

 

We find that these sessions are further enhanced when parents follow them up at home.  

 

Parents have a statutory right to withdraw their child from these lessons. Please indicate 

on the slip below if you would like to withdraw your child from these lessons. 

 

If you have any further questions or concerns please contact me 

achauhan@bestacademies.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss A Chauhan 

Head of PSHCE 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

To Miss Chauhan - Etonbury Academy, PSHCE Lessons  

 

I would like to withdraw my child…………………………………………………………… in …..…. from the 

sex and relationship lessons. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………… 
Parent/Carer 

 

 

mailto:achauhan@bestacademies.org.uk

